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 Special Election!! 

 Welcome! 

 
 

 

Mark your calendar! 

 Membership Meeting 

 August 7, 2013 
    @ the DSA Hall 

 

Questions or 

Concerns? 

Executive Board  
Vacant-President 
Michelle Keith-       
VP Probation Officers 
Cassandra Latula-   
VP Probation 
Counselors 
Mike Schroer-
Treasurer 
Rich Berkery-

Secretary 
 
Shop Stewards 

Andrea Pulos-East 
Miguel Chavez-West 
Chad Cardoza-Central 
Doug Kovacich-
Juvenile Hall 
John Zamora- 
OAYRF 

And Leandre Williams 

 
Goyette and Assoc. 
Representative 

Tim Cantillon 
707-312-1721  
 
 
www.ppoaccc.org 

Check it out! 
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Changing of the Guard  

By Mindy Jarrett 

Congratulations to John Ebrahimi on his promo-
tion to Institutional Supervisor!  He has already 
started his new assignment at Juvenile 
Hall...good luck John!   

Due to his re-assignment, John is no longer  
eligible to maintain his position of President of 
the PPOACCC.  According to our association’s by
-laws, a special election will be conducted at the 
next General Membership Meeting, scheduled 
for August 7, 2013.   

Any PPOACCC Member can be nominated for 
the position of Association President.  A descrip-

tion of presidential duties has been distributed 
via email.  The   closing date for nominations is 
July 7, 2013. Please include a short biography 
and submit nominations to Rich Berkery.  

Check you email in-box and the Association 
board at your worksite for nominee and voting 
information.  If you are not able to attend the 
August 2013 meeting, “absentee” ballots will 
be made available. 

In the interim, Cassandra Latula, Vice President 
for Counselors, will be filling in.  Thanks       
Cassandra! 

The Short of It 
PPOACCC Quarterly Newsletter 

Find out who your next President will be at the…. 

General Membership Meeting   

August 7, 2013 @ 5:30 pm at the DSA Hall, Martinez 

Welcome and congratulations to our newest Probation Officers  

Michelle Bull, Marie Cheathum, Robert “RJ” Dutra,  

Tiffani Dyke, Rasaan Jackson and Sunny Smith! 

To support ongoing legal efforts to preserve our retirement bene-
fits, members voted in favor of a $5 increase in monthly dues for 
the next six months, beginning May 2013 (June paycheck). The as-
sessment will be re-addressed at the end of the six month period. 

Get your tickets!!   
Giant’s Law Enforcement Appreciation Day July 23, 2013. 

A’s Law Enforcement Appreciation Day July 14, 2013. 

Group discounts are available. 

www.ppoaccc.org 

Any questions, comments or contributions for the newsletter? goodwillcommittee@yahoo.com                
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Any questions, comments or contributions for the newsletter? goodwillcommittee@yahoo.com                

Welcome and congratulations to our newest Probation Officers  

Michelle Bull, Marie Cheathum, RJ Dutra, Tiffany Dyke,  

Rasaan Jackson and Sunny Smith! 

 

‘Tis the Season!  

Check out the PPOACCC website www.ppoaccc.org! 

 


